
From: McCreight, Andrew  
Sent: May 13, 2019 10:41 AM 
Cc: Leiper, Jeff <Jeff.Leiper@ottawa.ca>; Mitchell, Fiona <Fiona.Mitchell@ottawa.ca> 
Subject: Update - 1950 Scott, 312 and 314 Clifton 
 

Hello, 

Please note that all members of the public and registered community groups, 

whom have provided comment(s) to date, are included on this e-mail and have 

been Bcc’d in order to maintain e-mail privacy. 

The applicants for 1950 Scott, 312 and 314 Clifton (Zoning – D02-02-18-0094) have 

submitted revisions in response to comments concerning active transportation and 

bicycle parking. As a result, the underground parking garage has been redesigned to 

incorporate more bicycle parking and with proper storage. 158 bicycle parking spaces 

are now proposed, including 16 visitor spaces. It was previously 79. 

The remainder of the proposal generally remains the same.  

The applicant provided the following summary with respect to the change in bicycle 

parking and designing the building for active transportation use: 

 Providing sufficient bicycle parking that is safe, secure and protected from the 

weather is considered a key ingredient to promoting the use of bicycles as a 

mode of transportation. For higher-density residential buildings, such as the 

proposed development, the availability of secure bicycle parking is a critical 

issue, as lack of secure bicycle parking may discourage the use of this mode of 

transportation by residents and visitors. The proposed development includes 158 

bicycle parking spaces in the underground parking lot. This amount of bicycle 

parking exceeds the City’s minimum requirement with respect to the By-Law 

requirements and is considered a critical investment in encouraging bicycle travel 

and improving cycling modal share. In addition, 100% of the bicycle parking for 

residents is located in locked rooms, making it safer and more secure, thus 

encouraging people to use the facilities. 

 Cyclist will have direct access to the bicycle racks, and as such there will not be 

a need to bring bikes through the lobby. Safety mirrors will be installed in the 

garage, and signage will be provided to indicate the location of visitor bicycle 

parking. 

 The Transportation Demand Strategies for Bicycle Parking are included in 

Appendix F of the Transportation Strategy Report.  

 
Revised documents and full submission details available through ottawa.ca/devapps 
HERE; new documents include the following: 

 2019-05-10 – Revision 2 Design Package  

 2019-05-10 – REVISED Transportation Strategy Report 

 2019-05-10 – Excerpt – Design Package – Project Stats and Parking Levels  

 

https://app01.ottawa.ca/postingplans/appDetails.jsf?lang=en&appId=__A81I52


Please review the revisions submitted, and let me know if you have any additional or 

new comments as a result. 

Best regards, 
Andrew 

Andrew McCreight  MCIP RPP  
Planner/Urbaniste 
Development Review Central/Examen des demandes d'aménagement secteur centre 
PLANNING, INFRASTRUCTURE AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 
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613.580.2424 ext./poste 22568 
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